
Watch the game board at your student’s location! 

JEFFERSON MIDDLE SCHOOL IS IN THE LEAD! 

NE & The Underground 

are tied for second 

If you haven’t received your game card, call or email The ROCK C4YD to receive yours now! 

ATTENTION JEFFERSON MS PARENTS: 
Tuesday, December 13 The ROCK Grounded 

after school program will be CLOSED. 
If you need afterschool care, The ROCK Underground at The Greater 

Midland Community Center will be available from 2:30-6:00 pm. 
For more information, call 989-835-2542. 

Thank you for a Phenomenal 2016! 
 

Join us as we look forward to the 
upcoming year and growing our  
programs and adding new ones! 

 

Check out our website at www.therockc4yd.org to find 
out how you can be involved with The ROCK and 

our amazing plans for 2017! 



 

What has more lives 
than a cat? 

A frog. It croaks every 
night. 

 

 

 

 

 

Launchpads 
Kids explore theme-based journeys at the 
Grounded after-school and summer program 
that will launch their interest in STEM topics, 
careers, and role models – available as fun and 
interactive recurring sessions. 

Fueling Stations 
Kids fuel their curiosity at the Grounded after-
school program by freely exploring hands-on 
STEM projects, independently at their own 
pace or in groups. 

Payloads 
Kids at the Grounded after-school program 
are immersed in highly engaging activities 
delivered by STEM-centric individuals and 
organizations from the community. 

CPI Fluid Engineering (Midland) will be visiting all Grounded after-school locations with two fun, slimy, and oily projects that will explore fluid 
“viscosity” and mixtures. 

Ultimate Coder: Game Design* 
In Game Design, students learn basic video game coding concepts by making different types of games using Scratch and Google CS First. 
Wednesday, December 28th  from 8:30am – 1:00pm 
Intro to 3D Printing* 
Students will learn how different styles of 3D printers work by decorating cookies. It’ll be more challenging than they think! They will also see a 
3D printer in action and create their own design to take home. (***3D prints will be available for pickup at GMCC 2-3 days after the class.)  
Thursday, December 29th from 8:30am – 1:00pm 

*Intention to participate MUST be checked on the registration form for Winter Break Blitz. Pre-registration is due to The ROCK office by December 23, 2016. 

 

Underground @ GMCC -- Tuesday, December 13th 
Jefferson Middle School -- Wednesday, December 14th 
Northeast Middle School -- Thursday, December 15th 

mailto:vista@therockc4yd.org

